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WhaT hAVe wE BeEn LeArNinG tHis WEek?

What a great week! We’ve had lots of fun 
completing our activities to celebrate the 
World Cup. We made instruments, flags 
and buildings based on Senegal and The 

Netherlands. For International Day, we 
travelled between classes with our 

passports and we visited Qatar, Hawaii, 
England and Spain! 

Year 1 have had a jam packed week for 
the final week of term! They have written 
their Discovery Narratives, made puppets 

AND celebrated International Day in 
style. This was all rounded off by enjoying 
football themed activities for World Cup 
Week. They have designed kits, made 

posters and created musical instruments 
for our countries. 

Year 3 are very excited about the World 
Cup.  They have completed lots of 

activities to celebrate the occasion. Also, 
they completed their hot task in English 

and we are very proud of their 
progress.In Foundation, they joined 2 

pieces of material together using a 
needle and thread. In Science, the 
children discovered how fossils are 

formed. 

The anticipation that led up to this 
day… the preschoolers really did us all 

proud. We made country flags, we 
decorated football kits, made a shiny 

trophy, and made a poster that 
represents our country. It was so 

beautiful seeing all our nationalities 
celebrated under one roof. 

What a final week we have had! In 
English, we have finished our hot write 
task based on the Night Gardener. We 
completed and designed, posters, kits 
and musical instruments based on 
Wales and the USA. In Foundation, we 
completed a letter to Christopher 
Colombus!

Year 4 smashed their final week of term! 
Test us on our 3, 6 and 9 times tables (we 

are experts). We became geologist and 
dived into Scandinavia, identify human 

and physical features of the land. In 
design and technology we began to plan 
our very own Viking bracelets applying 

our knowledge from history. 
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This week, Year 5 have been getting into 
the World Cup spirit by designing posters for 
France and Cameroon. We also completed 
research and fact files on all the countries 
competing in the World Cup. Furthermore, 
we designed new football kits for each 
team. In English, we published our third person 
character narratives! In Maths, we converted 
between mixed numbers and improper fractions 
and we compared fractions.

Year 6 have gone World Cup crazy this week! 
We started by researching about a country of 
our choice and creating a fact file. We also 
created a poster on Spain and Portugal and 
designed a new football kit for them, as well as 
drew significant Spanish and Portuguese 
landmarks. In English, we published our 
flashback narratives! In Design and 
Technology, we designed and made 
sandwiches for our refugee survival kits!

Year 1: Has been learning to say what they 
have in their pencil case.
Year 2: Has been learning to say what they 
have in their pencil case according to the 
correct gender.
Year 3: Has been learning to say the 
months and days of the week
Year 4: Has been learning the basic diary 
routines.
Year 5: Has been learning to describe pets 
using the agreements correctly. 
Year 6. Has been learning to say digital and 
analog time.

This week Primary students have been 
playing music games, body percussion, 
drums, chime bars, ukulele and other 
percussion instruments. We are learning 
about musical notation and instruments of 
the orchestra (brass, percussion, 
woodwind, and string families). Students 
have been practising singing different 
melodies with SolFa hand signs. Students 
practised "Living on a prayer" "Hands, feet, 
heart", ''Good morning song'', ‘’Mamma 
Mia’’. All pupils have been practising how to 
sing with proper singing technique.

Thursday 17th November- School closes for winter break.

Monday 2nd January- School opens for spring term.

WB 8th January- ECAs begin (Information will be sent Monday 
2nd Jan)



All of Lion 
Class Alihan Mangal

Abdullah 
Al-Bordaini

Malik 
Abdeldayem

All of tiger 
class 

Ahmad 
Elfallah

All of Koala 
Class

All of Falcon 
Class

Mohamad 
Khaled 

Busneina

Muhammad 
Usman

Shahad 
Al-Boinin Lemar Elzarad

Sara Almeer Upamanyu 
Bose

Sara Maqba Fayrouz Lotfy

Vanessa Saibu
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Congratulations to Tyler in 5B Hummingbird Class.

Tyler is a true ambassador of DBS Wakra. He always puts the 

school first and is proud to be a student here. Tyler also holds 

student leadership roles, including Library Assistant and Friendly 

Faces.



Year 2
Nazeeha Hifzhiya

Year 3
Advait Singh

Year 4
Eshaal Marufi

Year 5
Palak Marwah

Year 6
Sayed Alawi
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These children 
have had their 
birthday this 

week

Shaikha Shaibani

Juma Al Buainin

Ndivhuwo Negovha

&

Everyone who has a 

birthday during the 

holidays.

School is now closed for the winter break. We will 
recommence Monday 2nd January and return to 
normal school hours. All the staff would like to 
extend their thanks for all the support from 
parents this term. It has been successful in many 
ways, and we enjoy that success because of the 
strong relationship between school and home.

One of the most important things you can do during the 

holidays is to continue reading daily. It can be books, 

e-books, audiobooks, comics or websites. Aim for 20 

minutes.

For our younger children, hearing adults read stories is 

essential to their development.
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Congratulations to our Y3/4/5/6 classes for coming 1st in the South League 
Indoor Athletics competition which took place during their PE lessons at the 
start of this term. Pupils from each class were scored across a range of 
events; the pupils with the highest scores from each class are pictured 
below. A very big well done to you all!



Primary Weekly Brief
Week Commencing the 13th November 2022

Here is a small selection of photographs from our brilliant international day. We 
have 38 different nationalities at DBS Wakra, which we are immensely proud of and 
love learning about. But two things unite us- Qatar is our home, and DBS Wakra is our 
school. For those reasons, we are one community;  tolerant, respectful and 
understanding of different cultures.




